
 
 

 

February 2018 

 

Welcome to the Alec Reed Academy. 

 
Thank you for considering us for your next appointment. Alec Reed Academy’s passion is for learning. We want 

our students to be excited by their experience in our Nursery, Primary and Secondary Phase classrooms and 
beyond, and committed to achieving their very best and confident about their futures. The combination of 

passionate and talented teaching and support staff and excellent facilities create an enviable learning 
environment, where traditional values, high reaching aspirations and creative curiosity underpin our pursuit of 

excellence. 

 
Middle leadership at ARA is a real strength with motivated and ambitious staff who are committed to ensuring that 

all students achieve their very best. I have no doubt that this role will provide for a prosperous and rewarding 
experience. 

 
We are on a very exciting and rapid improvement journey and offer candidates the opportunity to make a real 

impact on the life chances of our students, together with providing excellent professional development and further 

promotion opportunities. 
 

Although there are perhaps easier places to teach, we work very hard, support each other and enjoy each other’s 
company. We are committed to doing whatever it takes to ensure our students reach their potential and are 

dedicated to maintaining a solid foundation upon which sits a happy, high achieving Academy.    
 

As you are aware the Academy is outer London but with Inner London pay and offers free on-site parking, free 
use of the gym, subsidised meals and family friendly policies including dependents entitlement. 
  
This is an important role to start in September however we could accommodate an Easter start for the right 

candidate. This is a great opportunity to join a well-established and successful department. We have pleasure in 
enclosing the accompanying pack in which you should find the following:- 

 
• Job Advert 

• Job Description 

• Person Specification 

• Department information 

• Application Form 

 

The closing date for application is Monday 19
th

 March 2018 at 4pm. 

 

Interviews will be held as soon as possible and may be arranged prior to the closing date should suitable 
applications be received. I look forward to receiving your completed application. 

 
Should you wish to discuss any aspect of this role in confidence please do not hesitate to make contact. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Gary Lobbett 

CEO and Principal 


